
October 23 ~ 1975 

Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation 
ATnl: Mr. Morgan Moore, Vica President 

Nucle.u- Manufacturing 
P.O. Box 31.5 
Crescent, Oklahoma 73028 

Gentlemen: 

Docket No. 70-925 

In a letter dated March 5, 1975, we sent to you our rapor·t of the 
investigation of t:he pellet·-scattering iucident at the Cimarron 
Uranium Facility that you reported to us by telephone on 
December 17, 1974. 

As indicated in the report. the. total weight of the low-enriched 
pellet material was equivalent to about 25 pellets and contained 
appro:droately 278 grams ura."1ium. We have no furth~r interest in 
thia material, and .it is not x:i.ecessary that the material be further 
retained for us as a d:: screte. item. 

··bee: R. F. Warnick, Regional 
Coordinator 

H. T. Thornburg, IE:HQ 

D ."-TE ➔ 

Sincerely yours. 

J. A. llind, Chief 
Materials snd Plant 

Protection Branch 
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